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Training on Canada Railway Market 

 

March 9th, 2023 

 

We would like to invite you to participate in the third training session of the S-ACCESS project, 
which will focus on the Canada Railway Market (projects and investments, local railway 
requirements, key actors, local suppliers, key requirements in tenders, etc.). 

 

The Training is part of the GO INTERNATIONAL IN CANADA PATH offered by the EU-funded « S-
ACCESS » project, supporting European SMEs to participate in Public Tenders outside EU. 

 

The training will take place on Monday 3 April 3:30 to 5:30 (CET) in a virtual format. 

 
 
 
 

 


